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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
05 March 2024 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 104(T) - 2024 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Portsea 
Portsea Pier Temporary Closure for Works 
 
Date: Wednesday 06 March 2024 
 
Details: Mariners are advised that Portsea Pier, at approximate location  

38°19.097’E 144°42.805’E (WGS84), will be temporarily closed on the date 
mentioned above to maintain public safety while works are under way.  

 
 The works are being undertaken by the Mornington Peninsula Shire Council and 

will involve the use of an excavator at the pier approach.  
 
Mariners are advised that berthing will be unavailable while the pier is closed.  
 

Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS143, AUS144, AU5RIP01, AU439144. 
 
Further Notice: This Notice is self-cancelling.  No further Notice will be issued.    
 
If you require any further information, please contact the event organiser on 1300 850 600. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Ritman 
 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Notice to Mariners issued by Parks Victoria, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit http://parkweb.vic.gov.au.  
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